Good afternoon,

| have read that as part of the FoFA reforms the terms "financial adviser" or "financial planner" will
become restricted.

| have no doubt there is merit in making that determination which should help the general
community deal with that sector.

My question though is why has the term “accountant” not been similarly restricted?
Something for the regulators and legislators to consider perhaps?

Regards,

David Hickman



